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ifr. dulius Gchs Adler

aeneral Manager
The Naw York Times

Times Sjuare
New York, ‘¥

 

Dear Mr. Acler:

The becoklet "We Are Not Hopeless," referred to in your letter of

September 25, had already come to my attention. J feel that Mr.

Lawrence performed a useful service in presenting some of the material

of "The Effect of Atomic “eapons" in a more popular form and that the

TinitS is te be commended in ma&ing the material available to a wide

public in the reprint. My office could use a hundred copies if you

would care to send that many.

Sincerely yours,

Shields Warren, M.D.
Director, vivision
Biology and liedicine
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